
Wayne & Teresa Brown 
22200 Ross Rd 

Rush KY 41 168 
606-928-4626 or 606-928-0254 

January 27,2010 

Public Service Commission 
21 I Sower Blvd 
PO Box 6 15 
Frankfort KY 40602-06 1 5 

RE: Case No: 2009-00459 

We are responding to the letter we received concerning the proposed tariff. This is quite 
an increase for Customers. The letter we received stated the average increase would be 
$40 a month. Most customers have not budgeted for this 35% increase. Also, most 
customers will not be getting a raise from their employer due to bad economy, so how are 
customers supposed to pay this increase. Maybe if they would gradually do the increase 
it would help customers. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Brown 


